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Hi ,

Please accept my apologies for the delay at my end for not coming back and confirming
this earlier. If it is still possible to get the information as clarified and as set out, I would be
most grateful. If it is also possible to get any information regarding capital expenditure on
Pearse Sation between 2000 and 2007, I would also very much appreciate it.

I am most grateful for any help you can give,

On Wednesday, 1 February 2017, Stanley Sue (Irish Rail) <Sue.Stanley@irishrail.ie>
wrote:

Hi ,

Further to our telephone call earlier today, please see response and clarification below.

· the total expenditure spent on the renovation of Pearse Station between 2007 and 2013
could be provided - €7.38 million

· an explanation as to the rationale for the removal of a number of platforms - numbers 3,4,
and 5 – Clarification that this is in relation to Pearse Station and not Connolly Station. Will set
about retrieving this information now.

· the total expenditure spent on the renovation of Connolly Station, from circa 1997 until circa
2007. – this project involved numerous contracts running simultaneously. I will try my best to
list the works below and potential relevant owners from an AIE point of view:

o Ground level access to escalators – unknown
contractor - responsibility of office block developer

o Station Concourse – Irish Rail – will set about
sourcing a cost

o Madigans – CIE Property handled this negotiation

o DART Link (Platforms 4-7) - Irish Rail – will set about
sourcing a cost

o LUAS works – RPA

Can you confirm that you are happy to proceed with the above actions?

Kind Regards,



Ms. Sue Stanley

Freedom of Information / Data Protection Officer,

Corporate Communications,

Iarnród Éireann Irish Rail,

Connolly Station,

Amien Street,

Dublin 1.

(: +353 1 703 4293 *: sue.stanley@irishrail.ie

From: ] 
Sent: 01 February 2017 16:09
To: 
Subject: Re: AIE_006

Hi ,

I am happy to give you a call, which I'll try now, with the reasonable understanding that
any changes that we may agree, we shall note subsequently here afterwards for purposes
of records - I hope you find this agreeable.

Best,

On 1 February 2017 at 13:16, > wrote:

Hi 

Can you give me a call about the above request when you have a minute please?

Thanks

Ms. Sue Stanley

Freedom of Information / Data Protection Officer,

Corporate Communications,

Iarnród Éireann Irish Rail,

Connolly Station,

Amien Street,

Dublin 1.

(: +353 1 703 4293 *: 






